
  Langley Fitzurse Worship Council – 12th July 2022 

Attending: Arabella, Fraser, Willow, Oliver, Mrs Bloomer 

 

Apologies: Mrs Winterburn, Lola, Robyn  

  

Review of actions from last meeting – 16th May 2022: 

 

 Noticeboard – when we come back in September the new Worship Council will be 

asked for ideas for the new board. 

 

 Outdoor reflection area – Mrs Bloomer and Ms Tayler have started putting up the 

Willow screens, filled planters and chalked a large cross – this will grow over time. 

Next item to work on is a bench. 
 

 Scarecrow Service - thank you to Robyn who took part.  

 

Planning Collective Worship 13th July - Service 

Lola and Robyn are on turn around week, so the younger members stepped up to plan 

their next collective worship.  We are reviewing this year and want to encourage new 

members to stand for election next year. To include: 

 

 Prayer for Worship Councillors,  

 A hot seat interview – questions from pupils (use the Buddy bench) 

 The Servant King song 

 Interactive prayer – using beads dropped in water to make ripples. Even our small 

acts of service can make a big difference to the world around us. 

 

Mrs Bloomer will write up the script and we will have a quick practice beforehand. We will 

be outside, so need time to set up. 

 

Outstanding actions 

 

1) Supporting Doorway links with water bottles and sunscreen. 

 

2) Links with Uganda – awaiting further news 
 

3) Church trail – 3 classes have visited to explore St Peter’s. We will work on this next 

year. 
 

On behalf of the school Mrs Bloomer thanked members for al their hard work, ideas and 

enthusiasm. We shared some treats! 


